














February 11, 2018 St Vincent DePaul . . . Pray for us 

Is God calling you to get involved in music ministry?  
Assumption’s Adult Choir is looking for more musicians! 

 
 
 

This is the mission of Assumption’s music ministry: A deep love of God and a commitment to exceptional  
liturgy impels us to express our prayer through music and to inspire others to join in sung worship. We want YOU to 
join us in that mission! The choir is in need of singers (and instrumentalists) of all types and walks of life. Most of our 
music is in four-part harmony. Song books and sheet music are provided.  
 

As an all-volunteer ensemble, we do our best to accommodate varying skill levels. Vocalists should be able to match 
pitch and have a basic ability to read music. Previous experience in a choral ensemble is helpful. The important part is a 
willingness to commit to regular participation and to the mission of our music ministry. 
 

Our ensemble leads Mass at 10am on Sundays. We also get to lead Mass for a variety of major holiday and holy day 
Masses. We rehearse every Tuesday evening, beginning at 7pm. The choir is off on the 4th Sunday and from Memorial 
Day through Labor Day weekend. 

 

If you are interested in joining our mission for great liturgical music, we would like to meet you!  
Please contact: Bryan Beams at 636-240-3721 ext. 240 or bryanbeams@yahoo.com 
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Envelopes (516)& On Line 
Loose 
Total 

January 21, 2018 
 

$        28,598 
$          1,095 
$        29,693 
Needed to sustain our mission 

July 1  - Jan 21,  2018 
 

$       1,013,968 
$       34,585 
$          1,048,553 
 

            1,080,000 

It takes an average weekly collection of $36,000 to sustain our parish mission. 
“As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another  

as good stewards of God’s varied grace.”  1Peter 4:10 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation,  
and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

Loan Balance as of 12/31/2017: $1,869,372  
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Please pray for the repose   
of the soul of: 

 
Geraldine Schoenwandt 
Sister of Rita Hoffner 

 
Celestine ‘Sally’ Smith 

Mother of Christine Cook 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

OUR FEBRUARY MEETING will be February 26th at 
7:00pm in Hall C.  We will have Matt Flinner from the 
Better Business Bureau speak to us on:  “How Consumers 
can make smarter decisions and fight fraud.”  Any ques-
tions, please call Martha at 636-294-3367.   
 
 

Saturday, March 17, 2018 - St. Patrick's Day 
You won't want to miss - ‘THE IRISH TENORS’, they 
cannot be duplicated.  They are the real deal from Ireland. 
They have appeared on Channel 9 several times. 
Where:  Lindenwood University-St. Charles, MO 
Time: 8m    Cost: $68/person - includes transportation 
from Assumption Church. Call Bev Raske, 636-485-7979 

Bring in your Blessed Palms 
NOW is the Time! 

 

For the next couple of weeks leading up to Ash 
Wednesday, you will notice baskets in the back 
of church for you to drop off your blessed 
palms! A few days before Ash Wednesday, we 
will have a ceremony and burn the blessed 
palms to use the ashes made on Ash Wednes-
day.    

Anointing of the Sick – Celebrated at All Masses, February 10-11 

Last weekend was Scout Sunday and we had an awesome representation at the 10:00am Mass by many of our Scouts. 
There were several Packs here to assist in the Liturgy! They assisted in greeting us as we walked into the doors of church 
to assisting the Usher/Greeters during the collection of Offertory and presented the Gifts at the Altar.  
 

The Scout Sunday tradition was started to make people in houses of worship aware of Scouting, and to allow Scouts to 
live out their "Duty to God" pledged each week. The Scout Law says that a "Scout is Reverent" and the Scouts of all ag-
es promise to do their "Duty to God". These values strengthen youth character in their family, community and faith.  
Thank you Scouts for all the ways that you live Stewardship every day!! 
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 CELEBRATION  
OF THE MASS 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday   9:00am  
(Motherhouse Chapel) 

Vigil    5:00pm 
Sunday   8:00am 

     10:00am 
     12:00pm 
              5:30pm 

 

Daily Mass 
Weekdays   6:30am  
(Motherhouse Chapel) 

     8:00am 
Morning Prayer 

Weekdays  7:30am 
Chapel 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Thursday 6-7pm (Chapel) 
Saturday     4:00–4:45pm 

 

BAPTISM  
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month at 
1:15pm. Required Preparation Class.  

Call 240.3721 to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is 
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at 
294.0821. 
 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street 

O’Fallon MO 63366 
636.240.3721 Parish Office 

636.272.3838 Fax 
Office Hours - Weekdays 8:30am–4:00pm 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
Principal: Laurie Zaleuke 

636.240.4474 
 

BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

Those preparing for marriage should contact 
the parish office at least one year in advance.  
One party must be a registered member of       
Assumption and living an active, practicing 
Catholic life. Contact Christine at the Parish  
Office, ext 325 (Tuesdays and Thursdays). 

 

RITE of CHRISTIAN INITIATION  
of ADULTS 

(RCIA) Process through which adults are 
initiated into the Catholic Church by Bap-
tism or Profession of Faith.  For information 
Missy Lowrey 314.630.3983. 
 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. 
Call 636.240.1020 for information or to  
register. 
 

CATHOLICS RETURNING HOME 
For inactive Catholics returning to Church.  
For more information call Steve King, 
699.9961 or Dee King 734.3437. 

St Monica . . . Pray for us 

Queen of Hearts Raffle  

O’Fallon K of C  
202 W 3rd St. O’Fallon, MO 

 

Remember 30% goes towards Assump-
tion Youth needs.  Come and support our Charities, so-
cialize, have fun, and maybe win $5000!  Doors open at 
5:00pm drawing at 7:00pm.  Please pass the word!! 

Are you a volunteer for the school or parish?   
If you are You MUST be in compliance with the  

Archdiocese of St. Louis  
 

In order to be in compliance with the Archdiocese, you 
must have a Signed Code of Conduct, a completed Work-
er Registration Form (Background Check)  and a PGC 
Workshop. 
 

If anyone has taken a Workshop but has still not turned in 
their paperwork, or have any questions about their status 
of Compliance with the Archdiocese, please contact 
Lynn Crews at lynn.assumption@gmail.com or 314-
578-0741. You must turn in the paperwork to be in 
compliance. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: This is an even year , and every 
even year (2018) we are required to resubmit ALL 
Background checks.  If you no longer volunteer here, 
please contact Lynn Crews @ 636-294-0821 or 
lynncrews721@gmail.com, and we will take you out of the 
database.  

O’Fallon Knights of Columbus Lenten Fish Fry will start 
on February 16th and continue for the seven Fridays in 
Lent (including Good Friday). Eat-In and Carryout Ser-
vice will begin at 5 pm and last until 7:30 pm.  Meals in-
clude fried fish or chicken strips, sides, and dessert.   
Coffee and/or tea are free with soft drinks and alcoholic 
drinks extra. Fun and laughter to be expected.  Thank you 
for participating in this K of C fundraiser. 

St. Paul Country Knights  
 

St. Paul K of C February 16th - $7 per person 
Doors open 6:30pm - Line Dance lesson at 6:45pm -  

Music, 7pm to 11pm - Cash Bar snacks are welcomed.  

Lenten Resolution Opportunity 
This year we have a wonderful opportunity to be inspired 
during 5 Sundays of Lent with dynamic speakers on top-
ics that will interest everyone.  Please join us as we start 
each Sunday at 3:00 with the Divine Mercy Chaplet fol-
lowed by a different speaker each Sunday at St Peter’s 
Church 221 First Capitol Dr. St Charles.  Any questions, 
call St. Joseph Radio (636) 447-6000 

All You Can Eat Breakfast 
Immaculate Conception Parish in Augusta.   

Feb. 25, 8:00am-Noon.  Adults, $8 and ages 6-12, $3   
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 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  February 11, 2018 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 11 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
Please send 1500 copies of the bulletin!  
 
 
 


